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Madie Bogosian – School of Sport & Exercise Science Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the last month I attended my schools rep training to introduce myself to all of the reps 
and let them know what my plans for the future are and how they can get involved in this. I 
had a chat with them to make sure they understood their role as a rep and informed them 
on how they could get in contact with me. 

I attended my colleges academic board meeting where I got the chance to discuss the 
plans I have to develop the schools community and thus improve our NSS/TEF scores. TEF 
is something that I really want to focus on improving this year. 

Finally, I attended the rep forum and introduced myself to more new reps that I haven't 
previously encountered. Positive relationships were built at this form between all the reps 
that attended. (All Level 1 reps, except 1 Level 3 rep). We discussed the reasoning behind 
TEF and discussed the scores from the previous year. From this conversation we began to 
develop the idea of setting up an academic society in the near future. There were a lot of 
positive actions from the level 1 reps which should help in getting the society up and 
running.  

 
Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

There is a lot of success coming from the idea of an academic society being created. A lot 
of great ideas have been discussed among reps and students, as well as promoting the 
benefits of having a society.  

 
Plans for next month:  

Beginning to gather more feedback from the reps and students around the TEF questions. 
identifying the strengths of the course, and anything that can be worked on in the near 
future. 

Further plans to develop the sports society will be undergone. This will involve me meeting 
with the VP Education to discuss the demands of the society and further development. I will 
then meet with the Reps who volunteered to take the lead in organising a society and 
discuss actions for the future. This will be monitored by me to ensure it keeps moving 
forward. 

 


